Government of India
Ministry of Education
Department of Higher Education
Technical Section-I

Notice for cancellation of advertisement for the post of Director of
Indian Institute of Technology (PPP), Pune, Maharashtra

The advertisement hosted on 30.06.2022 on the website of
Ministry of Education, viz., www.education.gov.in, inviting applications
for the post of Director IIIT (PPP), Pune, Maharashtra stands cancelled
due to administrative reasons. A fresh advertisement will be issued

shortly.
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Under Secretary to the Govt. of India
06.06.2023



